

INTENT TO PURCHASE


IIT Madras will shortly come out with a tender to purchase about 100,000 DC-powered BLDC fans, The specifications are indicated in the annexure.
 
 
The prospective bidders need to submit the technical papers along with 3 numbers of samples of each device to the following address for evaluation:
 
Dr.M. Kumaravel, 
CSTRI LAB, 
1st Floor, CSD Building, 
Deshpande Centre for Communication Network, 
IIT Madras, Chennai – 600036.

 
The technical papers to be submitted with the samples are given below:
 
(i) Technical /Installation/Operation Manual of the Product,
(ii) Test Reports,
(iii) Certification received if any, and
(iv) Specifications of specific components used if any (like BLDC Motor, IR Receiver).
 
 	The technical papers and the samples can be submitted any time from Monday, 8th June, 2015 onwards till 7 days before the actual tender closes (to be issued).


Please note that this is not a call for tender, only advance notification of intent enabling prospective vendors to prepare for bidding. The tender will be floated shortly.
The closing date for submission of technical and commercial bids will be informed in the tender document.
 



